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New and Noteworthy 

● The EUS is looking into restructuring the format of its Council. The working 

group is set to present in the upcoming weeks in order to have a new and 

updated format by the next Fall semester. 

● The EUS executive team gave their Midterm reports: everything is in order 

● Many hours of hard work were put into getting the IRP up and running by our 

VP Internal. It is a great achievement for inter-faculty cooperation, and will 

hopefully bring a lot of good to the McGill community. 

Events (Since My Last Report) 

● QEC- Québec Engineering Competition - happened the weekend of 01-30 

● CAD Madness happened last weekend (CADing version of a hackathon) 

● TechFair was last week, it went great! Many interesting companies. 

● And countless other departmental events 

Upcoming: 

● EUS General Assembly is wednesday:  Quorum is 100, let’s reach it! 

 

If you have any questions or comments, feel free to reach out to me, 

All the best, 

Bruno Marcoux ​(He, Him/ Il) 
Engineering Representative to SSMU Council 
MC7, 3480 University St, Montreal QC, Canada 
ssmu.rep2@mcgilleus.ca​ | ​www.mcgilleus.ca​ | ​EUS Wiki 
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